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CLASS AAA—FIELD 
 

“WONDERLAND” 
 
FIELD MUSIC ARRANGER:  Box Six 
FIELD SHOW DESIGNER:  Tyler Shipe (Drill Writer) 
 
The Mitchell High School Marching Band proudly presents it competition 
show, “WONDERLAND”.  “WONDERLAND” is homage to one of our             
favorite composters, Danny Elfman, and a memorable take on the classic  
Alice in Wonderland story. 
“Imagination is the only weapon in the war again reality.” 
 
DRUM MAJORS:     Lauren Hofer 
      Broden Schulz 
      Emma Plamp 
 
COLOR GUARD LEADER:    Lycia Schaefer 
 
PERCUSSION LEADERS:    Max Hart & Jordyn Wilson 
 
SOLOISTS:    Quintin Wilson, Trumpet 
      Lexi Hart, Mellophone 
      James Schelske, Flute 
      Kaylie Fuerst, Alto Sax 

AWARDS & APPEARANCES 
 

 The Mitchell High School Marching Band competes annually in the field 

and parade competitions in South Dakota, Minnesota, Iowa and Nebraska.  

The marching band at MHS is an extension of the instrumental program and 

meets outside the class period and also during the band class as well.  In 

2023, the MHS Marching Band program made great strides by placing 3rd 

place in the Navy Class at the Pursuit of Excellence competition in Marshall, 

MN.  Last year, they took first place at the Starfest Marching Competition in 

Sioux City, Iowa where they also won the “People’s Choice Award”.   

 The band has traveled and performed in New York City in 2005 and 2011, 

San Francisco in 2007 and at Walt Disney World in 2009, 2013, 2017 and 2022.  

The Mitchell High School Marching Band, its parents and administration are 

proud to be performing for you today and would like to thank the Tri-State 

Committee for the invitation.   

 

 


